ADVERTISEMENT

The Loveland City School District is soliciting bids for the replacement of the existing
HVAC Controls at Loveland High School. The HVAC Control Contractor will be the
prime contractor for this project.

Plans and specifications are available at the District Office or by emailing John Ames,
Business Manager at amesjo@lovelandschools.org. Proposals shall be submitted in sealed
envelopes and marked “2023 Loveland High School HVAC Control Replacement Re-
Bid”. Proposals must be submitted to the Loveland City School District, 757 South
Lebanon Road, Loveland, OH 45140, Attn: John Ames, no later than 2:00 pm EST on
March 10, 2023.

THE ANTICIPATED BUDGET FOR THIS PROJECT IS $1.,100,000.



